
From: louisew   

Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2023 6:52 PM 

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 599-601 Richmond St.  

Please place on the Council agenda re: 599-601 Richmond St.  

Dear  members  of   city    council 

I    agree  with    Ann  Marie  Valastro's letter   regarding    this  proposed   development.  The 

planners  are  correct  in the  assessment  of  this  proposal   as  unsuitable. 

Please support  their  expert opinions. 

In addition,  I  note  no   mention of   wind   tunneling  effect or its  measurement . 

The  units added   do not  produce   quiet  live able  units   as  they  are  close  to a  noisy 

intersection  and  no   vegetation or  green  area or  set  back  alleviates   or  buffers   this. 

Thank  you    

Louise   White 

 

London, Ontario 

ps   please  use   my   remarks , if needed 

 


